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MONDAY, MARCH 11th
For questions call 720-424-9988 

ROADRUNNER RUNDOWN

John H. Amesse Families,

You should have received information
from your student’s teacher regarding
Spring Conferences this coming
Wednesday, March 13th from 4-7 p.m.  
Please reach out to your student’s
teacher if you are interested in having a
conference.  There will be a $30 gift
card raffle for families attending
conferences.  Please be sure to check in
with our Empower Teachers, our Social
Worker, and our Specials Education
teachers as well in order to fill out your
ticket for the raffle.

You also won’t want to miss our March
events.  We have a Movie Night on
Tuesday, March 19th at 3:15 p.m. (and we
need volunteers); and we have a
Bullying Prevention Training for parents
on Thursday, March 21st at 8:00 a.m.  
Kona Ice will be on campus on that
same day at 2:45 p.m. as well.

If you’d like to help plan the parent
training on Bullying Prevention,  please
come out to our CSC meeting this
Thursday at 4:00 p.m. n the STEAM Lab. 

Sincerely,
Michael Bateman
Principal, John H. Amesse

Butter Braids
Butter Braids orders will be available for pick

up on Wednesday, March 20th at 1:30 p.m.  
Call the office for more information.  Winners

of the prizes will be announced during our
March Roadrunner Rally that morning at

8:00 a.m.  

Soccer After School & 
Rapids Soccer Clinic 
(3rd - 5th students)

Spring Soccer for Success team members
will be announced this week.  Program
details will be sent home with selected

students.  If your student was not able to
participate, there is a one day soccer clinic

that will be offered by the Colorado
Rapids on Thursday, March 21st from 3:15
-5:00 p.m. 3rd - 5th grade students who

were not able to participate in the Spring
Soccer Teams, will have priority in
participating.  We can only take 50

students, so please have students return
their permission slips by Monday, March

18th.



March
Wednesday, March 13th: 4:00 - 7:00
p.m. Spring Conferences
Tuesday, March 12th:  Soccer Team
Members selected.
Thursday, March 14th: 4:00 - 5:30
p.m. (CSC Meeting)
Monday, March 18th:  Rapids Soccer
Clinic permission slips are due.
Tuesday, March 19th: 3:15 - 5:15 pm.
Movie Night (Volunteers needed!)
Wednesday, March 20th: Butter
Braids orders are delivered after
school at 1:30 p.m. in the Gym.
Thursday, Mar. 21st- 2:45- 3:45  pm
KONA Ice
Thursday, Mar. 21st- 3:15- 5:00 pm
Rapids Soccer Clinic (50 3rd - 5th
grade students)
Friday, March 22nd- I-station, STAR
Math, and attendance awards
Monday, March 25th - Monday, April
1st- Spring Break

CMAS
CMAS Testing is coming for our 3rd, 4th
and 5th grade students.  Please check
out this informational letter in English
and Spanish regarding all of the things
that you should know about the
assessment in order to make sure that
you know how best to support your
student.

We will have a CMAS parade on Friday
morning (April 5th.). We are welcoming
parents to attend to celebrate our
students and encourage them as they
prepare for state testing.  Look for more
information in the coming weeks.

Discounted Professional Soccer
Tickets to the Rapids
For one special games on March 23rd,
DPS students and families get
discounted tickets to CO Rapids
games.  Click on this link to order your
tickets.  


